
Lady Keane College, Shillong 

Report on Fashion Show during the College Week 2022 

 

The students of Fashion Designing participated in the fashion show during the 

College Week held on the 23rd of September, 2022. In the first round, students 

displayed kids wear (smoking designs) and the designers also presented their own 

traditional Khasi and Jaintia traditional costumes. In the second round, they 

displayed their cocktail collection modelled by the designer themselves. 
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